
Coronavirus and ACAA 
 
 
I want to assure all of you that we are watching things very carefully as we move forward in 
planning for next year. Of course, volleyball and football are our priority.  We have reason to 
believe that things may be getting a bit better, but that does not mean that we can lay definite 
plans to play either sport. We all must practice patience...including me!! 
 
Those of you on the ACAA Athletic Committee need to be prepared to meet via a conference 
call, or perhaps through zoom. It may be possible that we meet in person, but practice social 
distancing, etc. I don't anticipate any meeting until early May. 
 
I know that this is difficult, but we really don't have any good options until we have a better 
sense of where this is heading. I am confident that we will get through this and be able to have 
our sports as scheduled with only minor modifications. For now let us stay patient, but alert so 
we can move quickly to do what is best for our student-athletes. 
 
I will endeavor to have another update in  week or so. 
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